
From: Brown, Carol A. 
Sent: 1/25/2013 5:18:25 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Introduction 

Thanks for the good news 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 5:13 PM 
To: Brown, Carol A. 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Introduction 

Carol, 

I just wanted to let you know that I spoke with Dan Kammen and he is very excited about being on the 
CES-21 Board. Thanks so much for the introduction. 

The two other outside Board members that we have reached out to are Mani Chandy from CalTech 
and Arun Majumdar who currently works at Google and was formerly Undersecretary of Energy at 
DOE. Below are some links that provide you with some biographical information about them. We 
have recently confirmed Mr. Chandy's participation on the Board and are in the process of following 
up with Mr. Majumdar. We are looking forward to working with both of them and believe their 
guidance and input will be instrumental to making CES-21 a success. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns with our Board selections. 

Thanks again for your help. 
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Regards, 

Erik 

http://www.cms.caltech.edu/peopie/2964/profile 

http://eriergy.gov/contributors/aruri-maiumdar 

From: Brown, Carol A. [mailto:carol.brown@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 4:52 PM 
To: 'Daniel Kammen'; Peevey, Michael R. 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Introduction 

Hi Dan: President Peevey supported a partnership between our regulated electric utilities (PG&E, SCE 
and SDG&E) and the Lawrence Livermore National Lab for research and development projects. On 
December 20, 2012, the commission, in a 5-0 vote, approved ratepayer funding for this 5-year 
partnership. One of the first steps that needs to be taken is the formation of a 6-person Board and 
President Peevey suggested you as a potential member from the academic community for the Board. 
PG&E is taking the lead on some of the administrative tasks, and Erik Jacobson at PG&E asked me to 
put him in touch with you. 

So, the purpose of this note is to do an e-mail introduction of you and Erik, so Erik can contact you 
directly to discuss the partnership project further and to answer any questions you have about the 
project or the Board. 

Thank you from President Peevey for listening and we all hope this is something that will appeal to you 
so your talents can help move the partnership forward. 
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And feel free to contact me with any questions -

Carol Brown 

415-703-2971 

cab@cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/ 
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